
 Greetings from Scotland! 

	 This month has been busy to say the least but absolutely 
incredible! I am in awe at what is taking place in Scotland and all 
throughout the United Kingdom! Be blessed! 

Ireland Youth Retreat  
	 We had a great time in Dublin, Ireland this month with 
missionaries, Bro. And Sis. McFarland! This was a weekend set aside 
for youth services as well as a time to just get away and fellowship with 
other youth groups throughout our district. From worship and 
teaching in the outdoor tent to delicious food and games, this weekend 
was one to remember! We were blessed to be hosted by such great 
people! 

30/30 in London 
	 This past weekend we traveled to London for the 30/30 
Conference. This is an event held every two years and is targeted for 
young people under 30 years of  age. The day sessions and seminars 
were focused on growth and how to become a better leader. As a 
Second Year student from Harvest Bible College, I had the privilege of  
speaking and taking part in the sessions on Friday.   
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30/30 in London

“Then saith he unto his 
disciples, The harvest 
truly is plenteous, but 
the laborers are few; 
Pray ye therefore the 
Lord of  the harvest, 

that he will send forth 
laborers into his 

harvest.” 

Matthew 9:37-38 



Perth 
	 Perth is a city about an hour from where we live here in 
Glasgow, Scotland. It has been a Target City for over 15 years now, 
that meaning a city without an Apostolic church or meeting place. 
When beginning the Second Year Program here at HBC, our class set 
group goals and one of  those goals was to reach this lovely city. We 
didn’t really know what to expect or how to go about it so this month 
we jumped on a train and headed for Perth. Upon arriving we had no 
clue where we were going, this was a brand new city to us. We began to 
walk the streets of  Perth praying for the souls in this city and for 
opportunities to make connections and contacts with people to give 
Bible Studies to over time. Within our first day, God led us to people 
that would only be the start of  something amazing. Last week we met 
up with a young lady in Perth who asked us to teach Bible Studies and 
lead Home Groups in that city! We are excited about what God is 
doing in this nation. To the left I am holding a bag of  seeds we prayed 
over and planted as we walked the city of  Perth as a symbol of  the 
Harvest. Below is a picture as we stopped to pray looking over the city 
of  Perth. Please join with us as we continue to pray and work in this 
ministry. We are believing for great things!

This past week we are 
rejoicing over 4 people 
being baptized in Jesus 
Name! Glory to God!

Super Sunday! 
	 Twice a year we set a side a Sunday aimed towards younger 
children and the Sunday School Department. This is a day filled 
with music, games, skits and more! Pictured to the left is myself  
praying with a girl who received the Holy Ghost!

30/30 in London


